Email Subject: NINDS Town Hall Post-event feedback survey

Dear NINDS Colleagues,

Thank you for participating in the NINDS Town Hall on Racial/Ethnic Equity last week.  If you were able to participate, please consider filling out the post-event feedback survey here so that we can improve our future events: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/93NSWPB 

Best,
Walter J. Koroshetz

Director, National Institute of Neurological Disorders and Stroke


